
                                                                                       
           

 

Dear Partners, 

 

We would like to thank you for your response and your participation to the 1st 

General Mock Session for the new Business Continuity Plan (BCP) of HELEX, held on 

Saturday 23/02/2013, significant part of which was to establish a connection to an 

alternate access point.  

 

The trading and the clearing members of Cash and Derivatives markets, as well as 

ATHEX Data Vendors, were requested to participate at the aforementioned mock 

session.  

 

The results of the Mock Session were the following: 

1. In Cash Market, 14 trading Members were connected (21%) through 

ETW/ORAMA, or ΑΤΗΕΧ G/Ws.  

Totally, 6.750 orders were entered in the trading system and 3.346 trades were 

executed. 

2. In Derivatives Market, 13 trading Members were connected (33%) using DTW 

and DCW terminal, as well as their ΑΡΙ. 

3. In Dematerialized Securities System (DSS), 37 Operators were connected.  

4. Finally, 9 Data Vendors were connected. 

 

In accordance with the above, the Business Continuity Plan (BCP) of HELEX is 

considered as successfully completed. 

 
  

 
 
 
 


